
Announcements 
 

 

 
 

The flowers on the altar are given to the glory of God and 
in memory of Donald and Anna McDonald, by Anne McDonald 

and 
by Laurie and Fred Linden & Family, in memory of Shirley and Red Whitney 

 

 

SERVING THIS WEEK – World Hunger/Christ the King – November 24 
Altar Guild:   Donald Williams, Carl Lozy  Assisting Minister: Carl Lozy   
Ushers:  Scott Chappelle, Volunteers Needed       Acolyte: Nate Rouillard   Reader:   
Tina Carlson  Communion Assistants: Cindy Cote, Volunteers Needed      
 

SERVING NEXT WEEK – First Sunday of Advent – December 1, 2019 
Altar Guild:  Virginia Smith, Priscilla Angelo   Assisting Minister:  Volunteer 
Needed    Ushers:  Scott Chappelle, Volunteers Needed    Acolyte:  Lily Hall   
Reader:  Youth   Communion Assistants: Volunteers Needed     
 

                                                       THIS WEEK AT PILGRIM 
Today  11/24     9:00 a.m.  Holy Communion  

  9:15 a.m.  Sunday School  
     10:30 a.m.  Special Congregational Meeting  

  & Brunch (will be provided) 
Monday  11/25 10:00 a.m.  AA Meeting 
       7:00 p.m.  NA Meeting 
Tuesday 11/26 10:00 a.m.  AA Meeting 
     10:00 a.m.  Food Pantry Thanksgiving Pick-up 
       Noon  Women of Faith Book Discussion 

All are welcome!   
       7:00 p.m.  Ecumenical Thanksgiving Worship 
          (at St. Paul Lutheran, Warwick) 
Wednesday  11/27 10:00 a.m.  AA Meeting 
     10:00 a.m.  Food Pantry 
       7:00 p.m.  Choir Rehearsal 
Thursday 11/28 Have a Blessed Thanksgiving!  
(Office Closed)   10:00 a.m.  AA Meeting 
Friday  11/29 10:00 a.m.  AA Meeting 
(Office Closed)     7:00 p.m.  NA Meeting 

 



 

 

HOLY HISTORY!  This Sunday, Nov 24, at 10:30 a.m. (one Worship Service 9 a.m.) 

we’ll gather in the Community Room (downstairs) to reflect on where we've been as 

a congregation - our journey in faith & life together. Lunch will be provided.  
 

We’ll remember good times & challenging times, and think about how what was 

happening in the world, in religion in general, in our local community & in our 

congregation - impacted life at Pilgrim. We'll talk about the effect it is having on us  

right now & how we might learn from it as we look to the future. Whether you've 

been at Pilgrim for a few weeks or many years - you are invited!  Please join us for  

food, fun & fellowship, as we remember our past & dream about our future!  
  

***************** 
 

  Have you ever thought about serving with our Worship Service    
  team? There are volunteer opportunities as Assisting Ministers,  
  Communion Assistants, Ushers, Lectors & Acolytes. Sign-up sheets  
  are located on the bulletin board outside the church office … or talk  
  with Pastor Maria if you have any questions.  Thank you! 

 
 

 
 

                              

 

                               Christmas Poinsettias 
 

The Altar Guild is accepting contributions for Christmas Poinsettias. If 

you would like to make a donation in honor of or in memory of a loved 

one, please fill out a Poinsettia envelope (please print clearly), enclose 

your free will donation and place it in the offering plate. You may also 

bring your envelope to the church office marked “Attention Altar 

Guild”. Poinsettia envelopes can be found on the table in the narthex. 

All donations must be received by Sunday, December 15. Poinsettias 

decorate our sanctuary, chapel, and other areas of the church building, 

throughout the Christmas season. 
 

Pilgrim Lutheran Church 
1817 Warwick Avenue, Warwick, RI  02889 

401-739-2937 www.pilgrimlutheranri.org 

This week the Food Pantry needs donations of tuna fish and 

macaroni and cheese. The vision of Pilgrim’s Food Ministry is that 

nobody go without the necessary food for themselves and their 

families. Please place your donations in the basket in the hallway by 

the entrance to church. You can also call the church office at 739-2937 

to make arrangements to drop off any donations you may have. 

Thank you for your generosity! 

 

 

http://www.pilgrimlutheranri.org/

